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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





March 10th, 2017





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


Our grandson was being told all about a minor operation he was to undergo. A nurse reassured him that he’d soon wake up in his room and not “remember a thing.” Aghast, he turned to his mother and wondered, “Will I have to go to kindergarten all over again?”





(Courtesy of Country Woman Magazine)





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it is urgent.)








 Science:  Finish up Animal Research Reports





Spelling:  r-controlled vowel: ar





Grammar: Adjectives that compare





Math:   Double Digit Addition





Reading:   *See handout*














Quite a few reminders for next week: �1. Reading Log for Literacy Night is due on Monday. Each night they read will count as a ticket to go towards a prize to win. Your child must be present to win the prize at Literacy Night.�2. The Book Fair starts on Monday. Our class will visit the Book Fair on Wednesday from 2-2:30. The Book Fair will also be open during Literacy Night. �3. Literacy Night is on Wednesday from 5-7. There will be dinner served from 5:00-5:30 and then parents and students will go around to different stations set up in the classrooms from 5:30-6:30. Prizes will be announced at 6:30 in the theater.�4. Students do not have school next Friday. It is a teacher in-service day and the end of third quarter.








